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“What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future” - A Valued Me 

Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence. 
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Dear Parents and Carers 

  

Here at Redhill Primary Academy, we are fortunate to offer a wide range of opportunities, one of which is for 

your child to be able to learn to play a musical instrument, with specialist music teachers.  

  

As your child is in receipt of free school meals, we are able to offer weekly instrument lessons free of charge, 

for example guitar, violin, trumpet, flute and drum lessons. These lessons would take place during the school 

day. 

 

If your child is interested in learning a musical instrument, please find the details on how to sign your child up 

included in the link below:- 

 

https://www.telfordandwrekinmusic.co.uk/instrumentalvocal-lessons-form/ 

 

Or if you provide the School Office with proof of benefit, we will be able to complete the link for you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Claire Whiting 

Headteacher 
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